

The results of the Special General Meeting of the MS Otago Society held on Saturday 10th October 2020 were that:

- MS Otago are committed to providing places for MS Otago members and clients to meet and the ongoing sustainability of the Field Officer services
- MS Otago is going to sell 8 Baker Street, Caversham, Dunedin
- MS Otago will continue to work to ensure the sustainability of MS Otago
- MS Otago will be asking you in the new year about your needs and expectations of MS Otago

Glenys Forsyth

President

The Otago Multiple Sclerosis Society Incorporated

October 2020

The Otago Multiple Sclerosis Society Incorporated

Charity Number: CC28916 E: admin@msotago.org.nz P: 03 455 5894

W: msotago.org.nz